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Once again you are wasting Oregonians dollars. This of course follows suit with the 

lunacy that your liberal agenda has brought with it. Of course I am opposed. Current 

policy in Oregon has the same effect as the primates you are attempting aerial 

copulation with a rapidly revolving spherical pneumatic sports object.  


